

HDC service

1 message

Brian Dunphy <bri> st.net>

Sun, Aug 21, 2011 at 12:02 PM

To: Murray Woolf < mwoolf@ics-global.com>

Cc: Jim Breuckman breuckman;@rochesterhills.org>, Sandi DiSipio disipios@rochesterhills.org,

Dear Murray,

I'm sorry to learn of your illness, surgery and travel commitments and how they are affecting your attendance at Historic Districts Commission meetings. Under the circumstances, I believe you have made the right decision, and I hereby accept your resignation from the HDC, effective immediately. Planning Dept. staff will post the vacancy to begin the nomination and appointment process with Council.

All the best to you in your future endeavors.

Brian Dunphy, Chairman Historic Districts Commission City of Rochester Hills